*Please note new date

First grade parents are invited to attend a

“Second Cup of Coftee”
Parent/Teacher Workshop

Practical Strategies for Strengthening
Emergent Reading Skills

on *Friday, January 19, 2018

8:45 a.m. — 9:45 a.m.
(please come at 8:35 a.m. for coffee and ...)

In the Library

In order for us to accommodate everyone properly,
please RSVP by filling out the bottom portion of this form and
returning to your child’s teacher by
Friday, January 12th

I/we will be attending the “Second Cup of Coffee” Workshop
on Friday, January 12th

Parent Name:

Teacher:




